

HOWEVALLEY ELEMENTARY

SBDM MINUTES

August 31, 2010
2:30 p.m.

Members present:  

Anita Fisher-teacher, Kathy Cofer-teacher, Lesley Bone-teacher, Dana Thomas-parent, and Beth Handel-principal/chairperson.

Visitors: Felicia Harry, Counselor and Carlena Sheeran, Early Childhood Director and Howevalley Central Office Liaison
Mrs. Handel presented the proposed August agenda and SBDM Committee approved the agenda as presented. (Cofer-1st, Thomas-2nd)

Good News-Committee members were invited to share Good News so far this school year.  Mrs. Handel shared that the NRT Reading scores were very good.  Mrs. Fisher shared that the upstairs rotations with the 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade were going well.  
Mrs. Cofer was nominated to serve as Vice-Chair in the absence of Mrs. Handel.  (Fisher-1st, Bone-2nd)

Mrs. Handel submitted the SBDM Council Annual Report for the 2010-2011 school year.  Committee approved report as presented.  (Thomas-1st, Cofer-2nd)

Mrs. Handel shared that the SBDM interview committee recommended three wonderful candidates to fill the teaching positions open this year.  Welcome to Mrs. Joy Cox, Mrs. Theresa Collins, and Mr. Ron Bryan.  Mrs. Handel also discussed newly posted positions.
ESS budget was discussed and presented.   Committee agreed unanimously to accept the budget and use all available ESS funds to go toward the purchase of 1 part time ESS intervention assistant and administrative hours to the coordinator.  (Bone-1st, Thomas-2nd)

Mrs. Harry presented the Title I budget.  Committee agreed to utilize funds to continue to go toward half of Mrs. Harry’s salary and $1,000 for Compass Learning maintenance fee.  The rest of the funds would go toward Parent Involvement and Instructional Supplies.  Committee unanimously agreed to accept the budget as presented.  (Fisher-1st, Thomas- 2nd )

Committee members completed the certificate of receipt of written documentation regarding SBDM laws and meeting regulations.  

Members assembled binders for the upcoming term.  Mrs. Handel helped orient members to the organization of the binder.  

Accident reports and the school activities and MUNIS budgets were not available and will be presented at the September meeting.
In other business, committee discussed some things the council would like to work on in the coming school year.  

· Mission Statement

· Policies

· School Dress and Appearance Expectations

With no other business Mrs. Bone made a motion to adjourn.  (Fisher-1st, Thomas-2nd) The meeting adjourned at 3:45 p.m.  


